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Submission: Having lived in the Leichhardt Council area since 1986 i firmly believe the area, its infrastructure, its residents 
and visitors would all benefit immensely from a much larger council area, with the economies of scale this brings and the 
reduced likelihood of inconsistent decision making.  
i therefore support an amalgamation of Councils. 
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